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Implementation of Biomass Harvesting Guidelines

UPDATING AND INFORMATION MANAGEMENT
DNR Staff Contact: 
Carmen Wagner, Forestry Hydrologist, 608-266-1667 

Element Background:

This element concerns the production of a field manual to disseminate the Biomass Harvesting Guidelines (BHGs), review of the BHGs after three years, and incorporation of the BHGs into the Forest Management Guidelines (FMGs).
Feasible Options with Existing Resources:

Currently, there are not any staffs or funding resources allocated to this element.
Options Contingent on Additional Funding or Partner Involvement/Contribution:

Development of a field manual for the BHGs would require reallocation of staff time. Printing the manual would either require reallocation of existing funding or identification of new funding. Contributions from forestry partners may be able to offset unmet resource needs. Production of a field manual would facilitate dissemination of the guidelines and assist with training efforts.
A review of the BHGs that reflects new monitoring and research data would require reallocation of existing staff and funding or acquiring new staff and funding resources. The resource need would depend on whether the review is to include consultation with an advisory committee or collection of public comments.
Incorporation of the BHGs into the FMGs would require reallocation of existing staff and funding or acquiring new staff and funding resources. The level of funding needed would be affected by the media that is used to distribute new versions of the FMGs. Incorporating the BHGs into the FMGs would allow the BHGs to be under the umbrella of “generally accepted forest management practices”.
Recommended Option:
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